
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,        18th April 2017 
 

Y6 Visit to Imperial War Museum – Wednesday 3rd May 2017 
 
On 3rd of May, Year 6 will be visiting the Imperial War Museum to learn about Evacuees as 
an introduction to our topic of WW2.  During the day, we will peruse various selected 
exhibits throughout the museum and participate in a workshop on evacuees.  
 
The children should arrive at school by 8:45 and we will return during school hours.  
Children will need to bring with them the following items: 
 

• Coat 

• Rucsack 

• Water bottle 

• Packed lunch, no glass bottles please. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £1.85 and is payable via www.parentpay.com by Tuesday 2nd 
May.  If your child is a Pupil Premium child, you are exempt from payment and the payment 
will not show on your ParentPay account. 
 
Parent helpers are greatly appreciated so please inform us in the return slip if you can assist 
us.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss E. Joyce 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Y6 Visit to Imperial War Museum – Wednesday 3rd May 2017 
 
Name of child: ________________________ Parent Name: __________________________ 
 
I am able to assist with the trip. 
 
Contact No ______________________________________ 
 

http://www.parentpay.com/

